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Dear Madam, dear Sirs, 
 
Further to previous correspondence from the communicants and Party concerned of communication 
ACCC/C/2014/100 (United Kingdom) with respect to the scheduling of the Committee's discussion of 
that communication, I write to inform you that at its fiftieth meeting (Geneva, 6-9 October 2015), the 
Committee agreed: 
 
"Concerning communication ACCC/C/2014/100 (United Kingdom), the Committee noted that by 
letters of 29 August and 2 September 2015, the Party concerned had informed the Committee that its 
counsel had an unchangeable court commitment during the week of the Committee’s fifty-first 
meeting (Geneva, 15-18 December 2015) and therefore asked if the Committee’s discussion of this 
case could be scheduled for the Committee’s fifty-second meeting (Geneva, 8-11 March 2016). By 
letter of 30 August 2015 the communicants had objected to the Party concerned’s request to defer the 
hearing, in particular because they wished the discussion to be held without delay. By letter of 5 
October 2015, the communicants reiterated their objection to the deferral of the discussion of the 
communication but confirmed that their counsel could be available during the week of the 
Committee’s fifty-second meeting. After taking into account the views and of both parties, the 
Committee provisionally scheduled that it would discuss the substance of the communication at its 
fifty-second meeting. 
 
Concerning communication ACCC/C/2014/101 (European Union), bearing in mind the communicants 
are the same communicants as for communication ACCC/C/2014/100 (United Kingdom) and the 
related subject matter, the Committee provisionally scheduled that it would discuss the substance of 
the communication at its fifty-second meeting." 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you have questions regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
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